

102 Second Street PO Box 64 Mohawk, MI 49950 Phone: (906) 337-2302 Fax: (906) 337-2090

Email: inquiries@alloueztwp.com
Website: www.alloueztwp.com

Mark Aho, Supervisor Renee Pinsonneault, Clerk Julie Newman, Treasurer John Kaura, Trustee Marilyn Worm, Trustee

OFFICE HOURS: Tuesday & Thursday 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM MONTHLY MEETING: 3rd Thursday of the month 6:00 PM

Allouez Township Cleanup

Township Cleanup Day will be held Saturday, September 7th from 8:00 a.m to 1:00 p.m. You must be a township resident and purchase a voucher to participate in this. The cost of the event will be \$10.00 per load for current sanitation customers and \$20.00 for non-customers. Limit 2 Loads. No exceptions. Cleanup vouchers will be available for purchase during normal office hours, beginning August 1st thru August 29th. No vouchers will be issued after August 29th. You must have your voucher(s) with you on the day of cleanup.

2020 Sanitation

Sanitation rates for 2020 will be as follows: Yearly \$245.00, Seasonal \$130.00, and Double \$490.00. Please let us know by October 1st if you want to make changes to your service. We enter into a contract with Waste Management and would like to get them an accurate count so it is important to let us know as soon as possible. If you opt out your service will end on December 31st, 2019. Garbage is limited to 6 bags per week.

Tax Bills

Tax bills are mailed around the 1st week of July and again the 1st week in December. Inform Julie of any address changes so that she can insure your tax bills do go to the correct address. Review your tax bill to see if there are any errors. Board of Review meets in July and December and any corrections that need to be made can be made then.

Michigan law holds the taxpayer responsible to know that taxes are paid on time.

Music in the Park

The Mohawk Park Committee will be having Music in the Park on the second and fourth Tuesdays in the months of July and August from 6:00 to 8:00 (weather permitting) at Mohawk Park. Bring a lawn chair and come out and enjoy music from local musicians. Signs will be posted closer to the event.

Sheriff's Office Public Safety Day

On Saturday, July 20, 2019 from Noon until 4:00 PM, the Keweenaw County Sheriff's Office will again be hosting a Public Safety Day. Come to the Mohawk Park and see many of the local public safety agencies.

Township Assessor

Allouez Township has a new assessor, Lisa Karrio. Lisa can be reached by email at lkarrio@gmail.com